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WOODLAWN XMAS PUDDING FUN RUN 2014
In association with North Shields Polytechnic Running Club, supported by START FITNESS
RUN STARTS 10.30am BOXING DAY, FRIDAY 26TH DECEMBER, 2014
3 ¼ miles

Start & Finish THE WAR MEMORIAL, opposite Spanish City, The Links, Whitley Bay Sea Front

Car parking available at Bournemouth Gardens. Refreshments available from Diner 2000.
Race entry fees are £7 for adults and £3 for under16’s.  

Registration commences at 9.00am.

Every competitor finishing the Run will receive a Christmas Pudding, 

and a certificate courtesy of Potts Printers.

There is NO Timing of any participant in this event, it’s a FUN RUN.
FROST & FOUL WEATHER

If the forecast indicates icy footpaths might be a problem the Run will take place on the beach (we have checked the tide times).  The Run will be shorter and, sadly, unsuitable for wheelchairs.   Runners, and other interested parties, can check on the following websites for details nearer the time: www.nspoly.co.uk and woodlawn.org.uk.

If, heaven forbid, the police and weather forecasters advise against travelling then we will understand and expect runners to use common sense.
RSVP

To help us have some idea of numbers we would appreciate it if you could indicate, with no firm commitment, whether you intend taking part in the Run this year.  
Please email, or mail, the following message and information;-
I/WE WISH TO ENTER THE WOODLAWN XMAS PUDDING FUN RUN

FIRST NAME (and age if under 16)
SURNAME
EMAIL ADDRESS

RUN NUMBER











(where allocated)
………………………….
……………………………………   …………………………………………  …………………..
………………………….
……………………………………   …………………………………………  ……………….….

………………………….
……………………………………   …………………………………………  …………………..
I/We understand that the organisers will in no way be held responsible for any injury, illness or accident to my person or loss of property resulting from my participation in the event.

SIGNATURE: 







DATE: 





(type in if emailing)

If you no longer wish to receive correspondence, please call (0191 6432590) or email us at woodlawn@northtyneside.gov.uk and we will remove you from our mailing list.
Creating the Opportunity


Sharing the success








